


Pilot certificates aren't issued with expiration
dates, so the FAA requires pilots to fly with a
flight instructor once every two years. The Flight
Review, commonly called a Biennial Flight
Review due to its 24-month cycle, is an important
way to maintain competency, but also gives pilots
a chance to pursue additional training. Are you
due for a Flight Review soon? Would you like
some tips on how to best prepare for it?Join
SCFC CFI Miguel Mundo for a presentation about
private pilot Flight Reviews and how to prepare
so that yours goes smoothly. He will discuss both
the ground and flight portions, and answer
guestions about what you will be expected to
know and demonstrate. Recent changes to the
Private Pilot PTS draw special attention to some
new areas, such as the runway incursion
prevention, weather services, aeronautical
decision-making and risk management. If it's
been awhile since your check ride, you'll want to
hear more about those topics as they are fair
game for the Flight Review.Although the
requirement for a Flight Review is every 24
calendar months, San Carlos Flight Center pilots
are encouraged to work toward a tighter
standard. Our Developmental Currency program
encourages pilots to identify and work on
improving at least one knowledge or skill area
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every 6 months. What topic are you working on?
A Flight Review at San Carlos Flight Center is a
great way to build a punch list of future growth
areas, so that it is another step on a long career
of continuous improvement.Presenter Miguel
Mundo is full time CFIl at San Carlos Flight
Center. He has logged 1,000+ flight hours, of
which more than 700 have been dual. San Carlos
Flight Center was voted Best Flight School in the
US in the 2013 AOPA Flight Training Excellence
Awards. We are committed to promoting safety in
general aviation through our evening safety
seminar programs. For more information about
this and any of our weekly seminars, please visit
http://sancarlosflight.com/activities-and-events.
Directions: Located in the Skyway Building, next to the Hiller
Aviation Museum. Parking and entrance behind building.
Suite 215 is upstairs in the northwest corner. Pilots who fly in

should park in transient parking and call the Flight Center for
aride (650) 946-1700.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



